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Present: Faye Pierce, Randy Judkins, Ellery Blackstock, Sharon Neville
Meeting called to order by Ellery. 
Ellery reports presenting RC BoS CoC at Gospel Fest. The event was well attended with 300 or more people present. The Gospel Fest generated 296 canned food items which was delivered to Rock Co Help for Homeless. 
Fox 8 News has contacted Ellery as well as the Greensboro News and Record. A reporter from the Reidsville Review will be asked to attend our next committee meeting.
The Homeless Shelter, Home of Refuge will open in December and Melissa Galloway, the Shelter Director has been asked to come to the next meeting. Mayor Tuggle, from Eden was also asked to be present.
A $64,000 grant has been completed and Marlene is hoping to hear soon concerning the ESG funding. Faye has gotten in GIW in for renewals. 
Some funds still remain to assist a Support Circles family.
The website is up and running and Mitch is requesting additional information to add to the site as community service agencies in the area, any success stories and minutes from RC BoS CoC meetings. 
Jay Donecker, Vanessa Smith and Ira Tilley are running for Mayor for the City of Reidsville.
Faye reports having a building that could possibly be converted to house a family or 3 persons and operate like Home of Refuge. It would need 24 hour coverage (possibly volunteers) and would need minimal funding for electricity, etc. Melissa Galloway was instrumental in obtaining cooperation from the City of Eden and she could possibly assist with participation from the City of Reidsville. Reidsville City Council would not have to approve if located at Reidsville Housing Authority.
Ellery reports RC BoS CoC will be on the Rockingham County website under Community Calendar.
Pick up points for the shelter need to be expanded to other areas of the county.
Patricia Gilley has accepted being on the Nominating Committee.
Due to Dick Frohock’s absence we tabled an update on the By Laws until next month.  
Next meeting will be 10/10/13.
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